Mike Whaiex

From: Jason Soares <jsoares@continentalathletic.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 11:03 AM

To: Mike Whaley

Subject: Reconditioning

Mike, thanks for the call. We are a 75 year old reconditioner out of California and are processing helmets. At this time
we are seeing return dates from 7/1 to 8/1 depending on the schools needs. The information below would be the best
way for any schools that need help to contact us. Thank you and please don’t hesitate to call with any questions.

Jason Soares

Continental Athletic Supply, Inc.
1050 Hazel Street

Gridley, CA 95948

Office (800) 544-5564
jsoares@continentalathletic.com



